ELECTORAL BOARD
City of Franklin, Virginia

July 26, 2021
MINUTES

The Electoral Board of the City of Franklin met on July 26, 2021 in the Emergency
Services Building.

Members Present: Doris Artis, Pat Newman, Purlie Banks, Jen Maynard.

Doris Artis called the meeting to order at 10:03 a.m. The purpose of the meeting was to
conduct the General Registrar’s Annual Evaluation.

Pat Newman made a motion to adopt the AGENDA provided by Doris Artis. Doris Artis
seconded the motion. Pat Newman and Doris Artis voted to approve the AGENDA.
Purlic Banks abstained. Motion passed and the AGENDA was adopted.

The Electoral Board reviewed Jen Maynard’s 2020 - 2021 goals. Jen Maynard
successfully implemented new early voting, earned GR Certification in April 2021, and
recruited more and new officers of election.

The Electoral Board conducted the GR’s Annual Review and then shared it with Jen
Maynard.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

~Patrick Newman
Secretary



